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Recommended Actions:  

That the Board of Supervisors adopt a resolution naming the Cuyama Pool in honor of Fifth District 
Supervisor Joseph Centeno.  
 
Summary Text:  

This item is on the agenda for consideration of naming the Cuyama Pool in honor of Fifth District 
Supervisor Joseph Centeno.  Supervisor Centeno has worked tirelessly since his election to the Santa 
Barbara County Board of Supervisors to ensure that the residents of Cuyama received much needed 
programs, services and facilities.  The construction of the Cuyama Pool, support facilities and amenities 
represents a significant milestone in his ongoing efforts.    Supervisor Centeno’s unwavering support and 
dedication made the Cuyama Pool a reality for the 800 residents of the Cuyama Valley. 
 
 

Background: 

Upon taking office in 2003, Supervisor Centeno worked to ensure that the 800 residents of the Cuyama 
Valley once again had a swimming pool, a critical resource given the extreme summer weather in the 
Cuyama Valley, available to them.  His concern and dedication to ensuring children and adults of the 
area have appropriate services, programs, and facilities directly resulted in the initiation and ultimate 
completion of the project.  The completed facility contains a 25-meter pool, children’s wading pool, 
restrooms, showers and shade structures.   Naming of the facility in honor of Fifth District Supervisor 
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Joseph Centeno acknowledges his extraordinary leadership on this project as well as his ongoing 
commitment to public service for residents of Cuyama, the Fifth District, and Santa Barbara County as a 
whole.  
 

Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:  
Budgeted:  Funding for signage is within the project budget. 

 
 
Attachment: 
Resolution 


